We are writing to inform you that our MySchoolBucks program fee will increase
to $3.50 for all cafeteria credit/debit card payments beginning on August 1st.
The program fee for cafeteria electronic check payments will remain the same if
e-checks are accepted. Additionally, the maximum meal payment limit will

increase to $150 per transaction.

Over the past year, our costs have continued to increase. This change to the
program fee ensures we are able to continue providing the best and most
secure online payment experience. This includes delivering exceptional live
support for parent and administrative users, valuable enhancements across the
MSB website and mobile app, and maintaining the highest levels of data

security.

Thank you for your continued partnership. We look forward to working with you
and your school community this coming school year. Please note that parents
set up with automatic meal payments will be notified of this change via email by
July 21st. If you have any questions, please contact our MySchoolBucks Admin
Support team at 800.803.6755.

Regards,

Rosemary Orliss
VP, Heartland School Solutions



